FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 TWELFTH STREET SW
WASHINGTON DC 20554

MEDIA BUREAU ENGINEER: CHARLES N. {NORM) MILLER
AUDIO DIVISION TELEPHONE: (202) 418-2767
APPLICATION STATUS: (202} 418-2730 FACSIMILE: (202) 418-1410C
HOME PAGE: www.fcc.gov/mb/audio/ E-MAIL: charles.miller@feo.gov

August 16, 2007
John S. Neely, Esq,
Miller and Neely, P.C.
6900 Wisconsin Avenue, Suite 704
Bethesda, MD 20815
Re:  WEXC (FM), Greenville, Pennsylvania
Facility Identification Number: 25225
Beacon Broadcasting, Inc.
Special Temporary Authorization
Dear Counsel:

This is in reference to the request filed March 22, 2006, on behalf of Beacon Broadcasting, Inc.
("BBI™), for special temporary authority ("STA") to operate Station WEXC at variance from its
license. BBI states that it is preparing an application for construction permit to correct
discrepancies in power and antenna height which were recently discovered.

Our review indicates that Construction Permit BPH-20061122ACI was granted on February 20,
2007, and License BLH-20070307ABD was granted on March 20, 2007. Thus, STA is no longer
necessary.

Accordingly, the request for STA IS HEREBY DISMISSED.

Sincerely,

S I e V& .

Charles N. Miller, Engineer
Audio Division
Media Bureau

cc: Beacon Broadcasting, Inc.



